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Due to unavoidable circumstances, the Interviews of Professor-Bio-Chemistry 

scheduled on 14/11/2017 & Assistant Professor-Indian Diaspora on 15/11/2017 

have been postponed. The applicants are advised to visit the Official Websites of 

"University of Allahabad" and "PARIKSHA" of NIC-UP for new dates. 


